
From: Marcus, Ramona, EMNRD
To: Esparza, Brittany
Subject: NRM2029631183
Date: Thursday, April 29, 2021 3:29:00 PM

Dear Brittany,
 
I am reviewing the uploaded documents for the subject incident number and referenced in the letter
from WSP USA is a second incident number.  The second incident number, NRM2027647311, will
not be reviewed until a second payment and the same report is uploaded again.  One spill, one
incident number and one fee for each, please.
 
Thank you.
 
Ramona
 
Ramona Lopez Marcus ● Program Coordinator I 
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive | Santa Fe, NM 87505 
505.470.3044 | Ramona.Marcus@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/ 
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